
Fundraising Info 

Holy Cross Catholic School  
1331 State Rd 76 
Santa Cruz, NM 87567 
505-753-4644 

Arts & Crafts Fundraiser March 10, 2024  
Our Saturday fundraiser in Marian Hall was a success thanks to all of you attending and the vendors 

who participated.  We would like to thank all those who took part in our fundraiser who the time 

out of their day to help our school raise the needed funds to keep us going.  Fundraisers like this will 

now unfortunately be a part of Holy Cross Catholic School because we are not getting the needed 

funding from our declining student enrollment.  Mr. Arriola, school principal has been trying many 

different things in order to bring about the needed change to increase enrollment at Holy Cross and 

advertisement for Holy Cross.   

Therefore, we need your help in our fundraising efforts to bring about the necessary funding to help 

sustain the school and their staff for the upcoming school year 2024-25.  Holy Cross Catholic School 

has been in Santa Cruz educating hundreds of students who are now adults and have families of 

their own.  Mr. Arriola is bringing about the changes needed to the school in the areas of better 

curriculum, science and math programs.  All this requires money and funding that we do not have.  

We are now asking for your help and to give generously to help keep our school going for another 75 

years.  Below are some upcoming fundraisers that might interest you.  Thank you and God bless you 

in helping in our fundraising efforts.  

Sincerely, 

John Arriola 

Principal 

Holy Cross Catholic School   

Upcoming Fundraisers 
 ATV Fundraiser  March 16th (Mariano Trujillo  505-927-7317) 

 First Annual Gala April 13th  

 Motorcycle Rally April 20th (Contact Mr. A 559-401-9722) 

 Golf Tournament May 19th Buffalo Thunder Golf Resort  
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